CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE
January 24, 1990 ENGINEERING GROUP
TO:
Desiderio Salas; Street Maintenance Division
FROM:
Fred J. Aguirre, Hydrologist; Engineering Group/PWD
SUBJECT:

PRIVATE DRAINAGE FACILITIES WITHIN PUBLIC RIGHTS-OF-WAY/EASEMENT
SUNWEST BANK - COORS BOULEVARD, NW (D-13/D1B)

Transmitted herewith, is a copy of the approved drainage plan for the
referenced project incorporating the S.0. #19 design.

In accordance with the new process, this plan is being submitted to
you for permitting and inspection. Please provide this section with a
signed-off copy per the signature block upon construction and acceptance by
your office.

As you are aware, the signed-off S.0. #19 is required by this office
for Certificate of Occupancy release; hence your expeditious processing of this
plan would be greatly appreciated and would avoid any unnecessary delay in the
release of the Certificate of Occupancy.

Thank you for your cooperation, and if you should have any questions
and/or comments regarding the process, please feel free to call me at 768-2650.

FJA/bs]

Attachment



City of Albuquerque

P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

ALBUQUERQUE

NEW  MEXICO

November 1, 1990

Jake Bordenave, P.E.

Bordenave Designs

7100 Louisiana Boulevard, NE #A1l06
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR SUNWEST BANK, (D-13/D1B)
ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED OCTOBER 20, 1990

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of October 22, 1990, the

referenced plan is approved for Certificate of Occupancy.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at
768-2650.

Cordially yours,

Gilbert Aldaz, P.E. & L.S.

Civil Engineer/ Hydrology
GA
(WP+1152)

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
Walter H. Nickerson, Jr., P.E. ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505) 768-2500

Assistant Director Public Works

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER




City of Albugquerque

P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

ALBUQUERQUE

NEW  MEXICO

January 9, 1990

Jake Bordenave, P.E.

Bordenave Designs

7100 Louisiana Boulevard, NE #A106
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR SUNWEST BANK, (D-13/D1B)
ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED DECEMBER 26, 1989

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on your submittal of January 3, 1990, the
above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.

Please be advised that a separate permit is required for construction within
City right-of-way. A copy of this approval letter will be required when the
contractor applies for his excavation permit.

Please attach a copy of this plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off
by Hydrology.

Please be advised that prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, an
Engineer's Certification per the D.P.M.'s Engineer's Certification Checklist
will be required.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at
768-2650.

-

ert Aldaz, P.E. L.S.
Civil Engineer/ Hydrology
xc: Cliff Anderson, AMAFCA
G. Polk, Ron Brown & Associates
Darlene Saavedra

GA
(WP+1152)

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER =




